
 

 

SWORBHP Smartphone Apps 

SWORBHP is proud to announce the launch of our smartphone applications for 
iPhone, Android and Blackberry mobile devices. 

January 17, 2013: iPhone App Released 
The SWORBHP smartphone apps are now available on iPhone.  The app 
containing the PCP medical directives is available in the App Store under the 
name SWORBHP PCP.  The app containing the ACP medical directives is 
currently awaiting approval from Apple and will be available under the name 
SWORBP ACP. 

Thank you to all who participated in the beta testing of the iPhone apps.  We 
received plenty of feedback, the majority of which has been implemented into 
the application.  Any feedback that was not implemented in this release is being 
prepared for future updates.  

All versions of the smartphone apps are available at: 
www.sworbhp.com/mobile_app 

Separate applications have been developed for ACPs and PCPs, allowing 
quicker access to directives. These Apps will provide support to all Android 
phones running operating system 2.3.3 or later, and any Blackberry phone 
running operating system 5.0 or higher.  

For technical support regarding the smartphone apps, please contact Al Rice 
at alan.rice@lhsc.on.ca. 
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